
  

SCOOP4C Newsletter 

Dear stakeholder community,  

We are pleased to be able to inform you about the recent developments 

concerning the once-only principle. We held our first stakeholder workshop in 

Brussels, Belgium on March 14 2017. Thank you to everybody who joined us in 

discussing the once-only principle and how to collect more best practice cases for 

our knowledge base. During our workshop, we also kicked-off our official 

community forum on scoop4c.eu - register to become part of our forum and to 

discuss the once-only principle for citizens.  

See you soon,  

The SCOOP4C project team   

 

 

 

 

Successful first 
SCOOP4C workshop 
held in Brussels, 
Belgium  

Thank you for joining our first 

workshop titled "Ensuring 

comprehensive coverage in 

the collection of once-only 

cases". Visit our website to 

find out more.  

SEE MORE  

 
 

 

https://scoop4c.eu/events/scoop4c-workshop-took-place-14-march-2017-brussels


Register on our website in 
order to join our community 
forum  

By registering on our website you gain 

access to our knowledge base and can 

connect to other experts in the field.  

SEE MORE  

 

 

 

Poland applies once-
only principle in its 
social services 

The polish government is 

boosting the modernization of 

administrative services by 

implementing the once-only 

principle (OOP) to its social 

services. This was announced by 

Anna Streżyńska, Minister of 

Digitisation on 16 January. 

 

SEE MORE  
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